From: Kovac, Kimberly A. [mailto:Kimberly.Kovac@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2015 8:34 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Travel for Steve Georgas

Deputy Chief Georgas traveled to an IACP Host Department Meeting in Alexandria, VA on the following Dates:

Thursday, April 16th – Departed

Friday, April 17th – Returned

All travel expenses were covered by the IACP with the exception of meals on both travel days. 

Deputy Chief Georgas traveled to Boston on the following dates:

Saturday, April 18th Departed

Monday, April 20th Returned

He was invited to attend the Boston Marathon as an observer to prepare for the upcoming Bank of America Chicago Marathon.  He attended the security and emergency response logistics, checkpoints, vehicle staging and command posts on race day. 

Air travel, hotel accommodations and meal expenses were paid for by Chicago Event Management, Organizer of the Chicago Marathon.

Let me know if you need anything further.

Thank you,

P.O. Kimberly Kovac

Administrative Assistant 

Special Functions Division

